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  South Australian Redistribution comment on suggestion uploaded from the AEC website. 

  Name: Darrell Wise 

  Organisation:  

  Address:  

  Phone number:  

  Additional information: Comments attached re Boothby 

         



Splitting our communities in half between the federal electorates of Boothby and Kingston would mean less 

effective parliamentary representation for our area. I believe that these proposed changes would substantially 

disrupt our community in Boothby. Our current southern boundary is ideal in maintaining our federal 

electorate of Boothby as one centred on the southern and inner southern suburbs of Adelaide. There is a 

natural environmental boundary that separates the federal electorates of Boothby and Kingston through the 

areas that include the Boral Linwood Quarry, Marino Conservation Park, Glenthorne Farm and O’Halloran Hill 

Recreation Park 
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